
Newsletter
SPRING ONE TERM

Spring 1 term started with lots of snow,

ice and dreaded indoor breaks! Thank

you again for your understanding &

patience as we ensured the site was

safe for all. 

We are all looking forward to warmer

break times and hopefully some sun.

NINJA WARRIOR DAY

We all enjoyed our Ninja Warrior

workshops this half term. With so

many sporty children in school, Jonny

was able to really challenge us. He was

a great inspiration, sharing his story of

set backs and triumphs throughout his

gymnastics, circus and Ninja Warrior

career. 



CAREER ASSEMBLIES 
SO FAR THIS TERM WE HAVE
EXPLORED THESE CAREERS:

Guide Dog Trainer

Kit Manager

Zoologist

Theme Park Ride Designer

Chef 

SCHOOL IMPROVEMENT

We continue to be committed to school

improvement here at Aston C of E. Now that Mrs

Adair is our CEO, she is being supported by school

improvement leads from across our academy to

still ensure time and capacity to visit and monitor

progress. 

Mrs A Adair and Mr L Hayle have this term

monitored our reading offer. They were both

impressed with teaching, learning outcomes and

sequential learning from FS2 to year 6. Our phonics

program prepares children well, followed by

comprehension and fluency skillls that grow from

the end of the Read, Write Inc program. 



All classes are continuing to engage in our many cross

curricular projects. 

FS2 - Long Ago

Yr1 - Bright Lights, Big City

yr2 - Coastline

yr3 - Rocks, Relics & Rumbles

yr4 - Misty Mountains, Winding Rivers

yr5 - Sow, Grow & Farm

Yr6 - Frozen Kingdoms 

FOUNDATION
SUBJECTS



What a great day we had at Cresswell!

Year 3 children represented school

superbly. Their knowledge of the Stone

Age impressed both of our guides.

Children took part in exploration,

survival and cave exploring workshops. 

WE HAVE LOVED
WELCOMING MISS

BURGESS AS OUR YEAR 5
CLASS TEACHER. 

All of year 5 have taken this

change in their stride. I have been

impressed with all children and

how they have shown Miss

Burgess their many strengths. The

atmosphere is always productive

with courageous answers and

contributions when I drop in. 

YEAR 3 VISIT TO
CRESSWELL CRAGGS 

WE HAVE ALSO BEEN LUCKY ENOUGH TO WELCOME BACK MRS
SANDERS & HAVE MRS BILHAM JOIN OUR TEACHING ASSITANT

TEAM. 



Save the date
SPRING TERM 2 …

MONDAY 24TH FEB - SCHOOL RE OPENS

MONDAY 24TH FEB - YR1 PHONICS INFORMATION
MEETING 3.30PM

MONDAY 3RD MARCH - BOOK WEEK ACTIVITIES
BEGIN IN SCHOOL

THURSDAY 6TH MARCH - WORLD BOOK DAY (DRESS
AS A CHARACTER OR IN YOUR COSIEST READING

CLOTHES)

FRIDAY 7TH - WED 12TH MARCH - TRAVELLING BOOK
FAIR OPEN TO FAMILIES  IN THE HALL

WEDNESDAY 19TH MARCH - FS2 TO VISIT CANNON
HALL FARM

FRIDAY 21ST MARCH - PARENTS COFFEE MORNING,
ROTHERHAM ADVICE SERVICES ATTENDING TO BE

AVAILABLE TO FAMILIES 

MONDAY 24TH MARCH - ROCK STEADY CONCERT
2.15PM (PARENTS OF CHILDREN HAVING ROCK

STEADY LESSONS INVITED)

THURSDAY 27TH MARCH - Y4 VISIT THE DEEP

FRIDAY 28TH MARCH - Y5 FAMILY LEARNING
WORKSHOP (DETAILS TO SIGN UP TO FOLLOW)

FRIDAY 28TH MARCH - SCHOOL CLOSES AT 3.15PM
FOR THE EASTER BREAK

MONDAY 14TH APRIL - SCHOOL RE OPENS 

(THURSDAY 17TH APRIL - FS2 & KS1 EASTER SERVICE
9.15AM, KS2 SERVICE 10.20AM, FAMILIES WELCOME)


